BRADLEY STOKE TOWN COUNCIL
NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF THE AUDIT AND RIGHT
TO INSPECT THE ANNUAL RETURN
ANNUAL RETURN FOR THE YEAR ENDED
31ST MARCH 2010
Section 14 of the Audit Commission Act 1998

Accounts and Audit Regulations 2003 (SI2003/533) as amended by the Accounts and Audit (Amendment) (England) Regulations 2006 (SI 2006/564)
1. The audit of accounts for the Council for the year ended 31 March 2010 has been concluded. 
The Annual Return is available for inspection by any local government elector of the area of the Council by giving reasonable notice on application to:
SHARON PETELA (TOWN CLERK) 
OR 
RACHEL PULLEN (FINANCE MANAGER (RFO))
BRADLEY STOKE TOWN COUNCIL

7 THE COURTYARD
WOODLANDS

BRADLEY STOKE

BRISTOL   
BS32 4NQ
between the hours of:11am and 2pm on Mondays to Fridays (excluding public holidays), when any local government elector may make copies of the Annual Return
2.
Copies will be provided to any local government elector on payment of 50p for each copy of 
the Annual Return. Alternatively, you may download copies direct from our website on 
www.bradleystoke.gov.uk
3.
Your audit was carried out by:

MAZARS LLP, REGENCY HOUSE, 3 GROSVENOR SQUARE, SOUTHAMPTON SO15 2BE

4. This announcement is made by Rachel Pullen (Responsible Finance Officer)

5. Date of announcement: 21st October 2010
